
We are blessed to be a part of this Kyle’ Heart Family, but even more blessed to be a part 

of the bigger family, God’s Family. Even as Christians, life is never easy and we will endure 

difficulties and struggles along side of the good and the great. But one thing that is always 

constant is God’s love for all of us. 

 

Please keep our dear friends Jack and Diane Hunt in your prayers as health issues have 

made for a difficult 2017 for them. Jack and Diane have always been a strong part of their 

community in which church and volunteerism have always been a key part of their lives, 

examples of a servant’s heart. Their wish is to be healthy to be able to continue God’s will. 

We wish them much love, heartfelt prayers, and strength towards recovery.   

The Power of Prayer….The Power of Prayer….The Power of Prayer….   

 

 

Philippians 4:19  And my God will meet all 

your needs according to the riches of his 

glory in Christ Jesus. 

 

James 5:15 And the prayer offered in faith 

will make the sick person well; the Lord will 

raise them up. 


